
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  
July 2025 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/carer                                                                                            
 
As you will be aware, as of 1st September 2025, we will be moving forward into the Autumn/Winter 
seasons, and the decision has been made to remove baguettes and tuna toppings from the school 
lunch menu. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience to you if you have pre-booked these options up until the October 
half-term.  Please log in to your child’s account and select an alternative food choice.  
 
Additionally, please be reminded that from 1st September 2025, the new meal process will be as 
follows:  
 

Item Description New Charge 

Primary school meals £2.61 

Secondary school meals £2.75 

Secondary schools’ grab-n-go items show a 6% increase. 

 
 
We appreciate your understanding and continued support as we strive to provide our students with 
the best possible nutrition.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding the above, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at rvdm@twhf.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rijk Van Der Merwe 
Commercial Director 


